Marymount High School
P.O. Box 31, Highgate, St. Mary, Jamaica, W.I.
Tele: 876-992-2274/876-724-3356
Email: ma_ry_girls@yahoo.com

2021 May 19

Dear Students, Parents and Guardians

Administration hopes that you and your family are in the best of health.

Thank you for being patient as we worked to obtain approval for Face to Face Engagement. The
approval has been granted! Please note that ONLY the Examinations cohort will be engaged (11 —
13).

We have organised a special timetable to facilitate sessions with your teachers. You are required to
come only on the days specified on the timetable. We will officially begin on Tuesday, May 25,

2021. Please note that students are expected to wear their full uniform attire.

Parents/Guardians we urge you to give the best possible support to your child/ward at this time. It is
a challenging time for all of us, but we can overcome if we continue to work together.

Yours truly

Acting Principal
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